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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Cat Bylaw 

 

THAT Administration provide a report, by the end of Q3 2018, on the implications of a 

possible cat bylaw, the report to include information on the experiences of other 

municipalities in implementing such bylaws.  

 

Background 

To ensure that all members of Council have access to the same information, Administration 

should return to Council by the end of Q3 with a report on the feasibility of a Strathcona 

County cat bylaw, including costs, enforcement logistics, and extensive recommendations 

based upon experiences in other municipalities. This research should focus on both rural and 

urban logistics.  

 

 


